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I support HB 2107A because registering to vote shouldn’t be a chore – and if we want 

election results that truly reflect what the people want, it’s on us to make sure that 

every single eligible Oregonian can register quickly, easily, and accessibly. HB 

2107A would add another agency to our successful Automatic Voter Registration 

system so voters have more options.  


